
Rules Committee, 

I know you are probably being bombarded with letters urging HB2927 be passed, however I wanted 

to add my support as well.  

I completed my naturalization process shortly after the horrific events of 9/11. I am currently the only 

American in my family, and I have been proud to say that I am an active/responsible citizen (and 

physician, for what it's worth). I am very proud of my ability to vote. 

After the last election, I started to question our democracy however. My family pointed out that my 

vote "didn't seem to matter anyway." This is a phrase I hear over and over.  

I, like the vast majority of Oregonians, believe the president should be elected by National Popular 

Vote - so that all voices are heard.  

Please pass HB2927 this year.  

Thanks for all that you do and for taking the time to listen. 

Chloe Shanley  
chloe.shanley@gmail.com  
2373 SE 44th ave #302  
Portland, Oregon 97215 
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